
Greetings,  

It is a great pleasure and honor to announce that Scott C. Woller, MD, FACP, FCCP 
has been elected by the members of the Utah Chapter to serve as the next ACP Utah 
Chapter Governor. Dr. Woller will start his term as Governor-elect after the Annual 
Business Meeting in Los Angeles, CA on April 25, 2020. Dr. Woller will take office as 
Governor in April of 2021. 

Please join us in congratulating Dr. Woller and also thanking Dr. Kencee Graves for her 
candidacy and her service to our chapter as a member of the chapter meeting 
planning committee and governor’s advisory council. 

Message from Governor-elect Designee: 

I could not be more thrilled for the opportunity to serve as Governor, ACP Utah 
Chapter. By way of brief introduction, I graduated from Northwestern University 
Medical School, completed my residency at the University of Utah, and then served 
as Chief Medical Resident. I am boarded in general internal medicine and my clinical 
and research interests reside in thrombosis medicine. I co-direct the Thrombosis 
Program at Intermountain Medical Center where I serve as Chair of the Department 
of Medicine. I hold the rank of Professor of Medicine (Clinical) at the University of Utah 
School of Medicine. I Co-Chair the American College of Chest Physicians (CHEST) 
Antithrombotic and Thrombolytic Therapy Guidelines Writing Panel, and I am a 
panelist for the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention Venous Thromboembolism 
Surveillance Workgroup Committee. I have formerly chaired the ACP Utah Chapter 
Residents & Fellows Committee. I enjoy mountain biking and hiking with my wife 
Patricia and teen-agers, Isabela & Gunnar. 

With gratitude, 
Scott 


